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Loyola's Unity in Diversity celebration included
the Names Project AIDS Memorial Quilt at the
Gentile Center, LSC.

lloypla' ~utineation$..::.:-:..::':.<.>.
• ••..• • -. 'Y'" ••••• ". ,~

.: . .

:.,::..Submit ':::.:::.::
.. ". ,','.: ..

..... ...

:::,':::.:::~bo,~,d:..:.'i::;~·;::·:

Provide feedback on the Touch-Tone Registration system
Loyola's new student information system debuts this month, and the office of registration and
records is asking all students to provide feedback on its use through an on-line survey.
Undergraduate students may fill out the survey after completing Summer I term registration
(beginning April 13) and fall registration (beginning April 20).

"At this crucial time, feedback from students is very important to us," said Director of
Registration and Records Helen Hays-Thomas. "The surveys will help us monitor the new
system closely and improve its efficiency." Hays noted that a new set of registration
instructions is being published in every printed schedule of classes booklet.

The upgraded registration and records system will provide new benefits to students registering
for classes:

• New Touch-Tone equipment and an increase in phone lines should provide faster access.
• A new "shop" feature lets students find open classes that fit within their existing
registrations.

• Students may register for multiple terms with one phone call.
• Verification letters for enrollment, degrees and attendance will be electronically
generated.

For a paper copy of the survey, stop by the office of registration and records in Room 330,
Granada Centre, LSC, or Room 504, Lewis Towers, WTC. For more information, call (312)
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